
 
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF FIJI 

 

NOTICE TO ALL AVIATION 

STAKEHOLDERS 

 
Please note and be advised that the Authority is currently facing disruptions to its 

services due to intermittent power supply. 

Kindly bear with us while the issue is being resolved. All CAAF systems and 

services are expected to be back online by close of business today, 13th January 

2022. 

Any inconvenience caused is regretted. Please feel free to call on 8923155 for 

any urgent matters and queries. 


